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BCTC/Cor/MinimumScheduleFee-Cascade Power 

 Log No. 14264, 14012, 14432 
VIA E-MAIL 
marcel.reghelini@bctc.com
 
 April 13, 2005 
 
 
 
Mr. Marcel Reghelini 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
British Columbia Transmission Corporation 
Suite 1100, Four Bentall Centre 
1055 Dunsmuir Street, P.O. Box 49260 
Vancouver, B.C.   V7X 1V5 
 
Dear Mr. Reghelini: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Transmission Corporation (“BCTC”) 
                   Review of Minimum Scheduling Fee                   

 

The Commission acknowledges receipt of your letter dated March 31, 2006, regarding the $55 minimum fee for 

Short Term Point to Point Transmission Service, and looks forward to BCTC’s reassessment of the impact of the 

minimum fee in its anticipated December 31, 2006 rate design review report. 

 

 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
 
RJP/dlf 
cc: Mr. Roger Bryenton 
 Cascade Pacific Power Corporation 
 rogerbryenton@uschoice.net 
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